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Regardless of ECJ Ruling on Safe Harbor, Government
Surveillance Reform Called Necessary

News

10.06.15


Robert Fallah was quoted in Communications Daily on October 6, 2015. The article “Regardless of

ECJ Ruling on Safe Harbor, Government Surveillance Reform Called Necessary” discussed how at

4:30 a.m. EDT Tuesday, the European Court of Justice will issue its decision on whether the U.S.-EU

safe harbor agreement should be rendered invalid.

Robert was quoted on his take of the case.

Regardless of the outcome, negotiations will continue between the U.S. and EC on reforming privacy

rights, said Robert.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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